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21st December 2022 

 

 

 

Holiday Period Vessel Schedules 

  

 

 

Dear Valued Customers,  

 

As we move into the holiday period, Pacific Forum Line wish to advise you of upcoming changes to 

vessels schedules as we adjust capacity to demand and seek to manage anticipated port congestion 

and labour availability issues. 

 

Capitaine Kupe v17N 

 

The vessel has experienced technical issues which had delayed her planned departure by 3 days. She 

has completed work late on the 19th of December and sailed for Apia overnight. Her revised 

schedule as follows:  

   

Port ETA 

Auckland Departed 19-Dec 

Apia 26-Dec 

Pago Pago 27-Dec 

Auckland 5-Jan 

 

Capitaine Kupe v18 

 

Upon her return to Auckland on the 5th of January the Capitaine Kupe will discharge in Auckland and 

then be out of our liner network. She will return to her regular service for voyage 19 commencing 

approximately 25th January 2022. 
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Capitaine Tupaia v5 

 

The Capitaine Tupaia v5 will add Apia, Pago Pago, Nukualofa to her voyage, all cargo booked on the 

Capitaine Kupe v18 will be transferred to the Capitaine Tupaia v5. Her revised schedule will be as 

follows:  

   

Port ETA 

Auckland 1-Jan 

Papeete 11-Jan 

Apia 19-Jan 

Pago Pago 19-Jan 

Nuku'alofa 23-Jan 

Auckland 29-Jan 

 

Capitaine Tasman v79N 

 

After completion of discharge in Auckland on 26th December the Capitaine Tasman will be out of our 

liner network, she will return to her regular service for voyage 80 commencing approximately 18th 

January. 

 

All bookings on the Capitaine Tasman v79N will be transferred to the Capitaine Dampier v196 and 

the Capitaine Wallis v394. 

 

Should you have any further questions or queries please contact your Pacific Forum Line 

representative. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Pacific Forum Line 

www.pacificforumline.com 
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